
                      Victorian Day 
By Oliver Pace, Raizell Trinidad, Dubem Ikechi -5LC 
Two weeks ago (13.3.19), Year 5 did Victorian Day in school, 

some of us dressed up, some of us didn’t. Visitors came in 

and we all got the chance to experience life as Victorian 

children by acting. After the workshop, we went to Mrs 

Harris’ class and did research on Kings and Queens to find the 

differences between Queen Victoria and Queen Elizabeth 

(Queen Victoria is the great great grandmother of our 

Queen). We also did a fact file on the two Queens. 

In Miss Collier’s class, we created our own Victorian snakes 

and ladders board game, we could make it any theme we 

wanted. 

After lunch, we went back to Miss McAnnally’s class. We 

were pretending to be in a Victorian classroom with Miss 

McAnally as a strict teacher with a scary cane. We did 

copywriting and had to write ‘children should be seen and 

not heard’. We then had to recite the times tables before 

creating a mini Victorian school paper model and colouring 

the British flag.  

 


